
 

 

 

From:    

Sent: Tue 12/05/2020 08:53 

To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 

Subject: Objection: Cathkin Park and MUGA 

 

Dear  

    discussed further the issue of the Community Asset 

Transfer Request for Cathkin Park to the     and asked me 

to write to you. We would like to request that the city council bring together the various 

organisations that use the park. We ask you to broker a discussion between these groups to 

establish a mutually agreeable way in which the pitch, goal posts, pavilion and other features 

of the park can be shared equitably.  

The groups concerned would include at least: 

     

     

      

 

If there is to be further consideration of the asset transfer request, or consideration of a new 

request, can you please ensure that neighbours of the site be notified? That would include 

             

       

 

Last, we also ask that in future that all Community Asset Transfer Requests located within 

the      be notified to the    

 

Many thanks 

  

     

  

 




